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Friday June 3, 2022 
 

‘NSW Premier's Spelling Bee’ School Final 2022 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Your child has proceeded to the next stage of the Department of Education Arts Unit annual Premiers Spelling 
Bee. The competition will be held at Merimbula Public School on Tuesday, June 7. The competition will take 
place at 9.30am. The event will begin with Stage 3 students and at the conclusion of the competition, Stage 2 
will immediately follow.  
 
 

Students will be provided with a set word to spell and if successful, will progress through the competition. As 
students progress through the competition the difficulty in the words will increase. The winner of the 
competition will be decided when only one student is successful in completing the provided spelling level.  
 
Only families of students competing will be invited to attend. Please enter via the office gate and sign in using 
the QR code. You will not be permitted to attend if you have or any siblings/relatives have, any cold or flu 
symptoms as per NSW Health Guidelines.  
 
Students who are selected to proceed to the local final will be announced on the day.  

 

Regards, 
Brenton Mace 
NSW Premier’s Spelling Bee Coordinator 


